
From: Wilson, Michelle (Law
Sent: 10/1/2010 7:09:29 PM
To: terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov); news@cpuc.ca.gov

(news@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3);

paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: PG&E Employee Privacy/Redacted Cover Pages 

«...» «...» «...» «...» «...»

Dear Ms. Prosper:

Last week, when PG&E submitted information on its Top 100 gas transmission segments, the company 
also provided copies of 5 Risk Management Procedures. This material is posted on the CPUC's 
website. It has come to our attention that the copies PG&E provided included employee (and former 
employee) names on the cover page of each of the documents. I have attached pdfs of the 5 cover 
sheets with the names redacted. To protect the employees' privacy, we request that you replace the 
cover sheets currently posted with these redacted versions.

Bill Stock of PG&E and Paul Clanon have communicated on this matter and Mr. Clanon directed us to 
you with our request.

Thank you in advance for your assistance with this matter.

Michelle Wilson
Senior Director and Counsel
PG&E Law Department

SB GT&S 0054356
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